
Question to Council from Councillor Celia Brooks  

At the Full Council Meeting held on 10th April 2018 the following motion was carried 
unanimously:  

“Newark and Sherwood District Council as a waste collecting authority:  

• Support the growing national campaign to highlight the dangers of single use plastics 
to our environment especially our oceans;  

• That we commit to work with our waste management partners, Nottinghamshire 
County Council and Veolia, to maximise the amount of plastic and other materials 
which can be recycled;  

• We review and reduce our reliance on single use plastics throughout the Council’s 
services and encourage others to do the same and to use alternative materials 
wherever possible;  

• Agrees that a paper is bought to the Council’s Leisure and Environment Committee on 
how we progress these objectives.”  

Could we have a report on what measures have been taken to action the above and what 
progress, if any, has been made against each of these objectives?  

 

 


